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Letter of Admission 
June 14th, 2023 

 

 

 Application Number: GBNY10044 

 Name: Assanova, Dayana 

 

 

Dear Assanova, Dayana, 

 

In reviewing the results of the 2nd round for 2023 International Students’ admission, we are impressed 

with your potential competency in education. On behalf of the University community, it is our honor to 

offer you admission to Yonsei! Your application to the Underwood International College has been 

approved for matriculating in September 2023. 

 

We encourage you to think about the goals of Underwood International College and seek out more 

information on your own by reading carefully through our website prior to your departure. We will 

continue to work with you throughout the year, and our faculty and staff will be glad to answer any 

questions that you may have. For further process of enrolling at Underwood International College, we 

will contact you soon with the detailed information regarding tuition payment, student visa, course 

enrollment, housing, etc. 

 

Again, congratulations on your admissions! Your decision to come to Underwood International College 

at Yonsei University is an important step toward your future. Our entire staff looks forward to 

welcoming you to the Yonsei campus, and we offer our best wishes for the remainder of your semester. 

 

In the meantime, best wishes for success with your studies. 

 

Yours truly,  

 

Helen J.S. LEE, Ph.D. 

Dean 

Underwood International College  

Yonsei University 
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